
Program Message – Falun Dafa Day   

 

On behalf of the Province of Nova Scotia, I am pleased to recognize 
International Falun Dafa Day, May 13th, 2024. 

In Nova Scotia we celebrate many cultures and traditions. It is through 
events like today that we embrace the diversity in our province, but also 
gain a deeper understanding and appreciation all community contribute to 
our shared heritage.  

The principles of Truthfulness, Compassion, and Forbearance, central to 
Falun Dafa, resonate with our Nova Scotian values. These principles guide 
us towards creating a more inclusive, kind, and respectful society. 

I commend the practitioners and supporters of Falun Dafa for spreading 
messages of peace and well-being. Your contribution to our cultural 
landscape helps ensure Nova Scotia remains a place where cultural 
heritage and freedom of expression are celebrated. 

I wish you all a meaningful and joyous Falun Dafa Day. 

 
 
 

Sincerely,  
 

Honourable Allan MacMaster, M.L.A.     
Minister of Communities, Culture, Tourism and Heritage   

 
 


